
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Razorback families,  
 
Unfortunately, we have been informed by the league that the IBLA season is cancelled this year.  While 
it is not unexpected, it is still extremely disappointing.  Because of this, the Razorbacks will be canceling 
our 2020 season. 
 
We recognize that many of our families are facing a lot of struggles right now, including financial 
struggles, so we are preparing to issue full refunds to everyone as soon as possible, recognizing that we 
will have to use the Razorbacks’ reserves to cover the expenses we still have for the year including Park 
District fees, league fees, rental fees, and some other expenses. 
  
We plan to begin processing refunds shortly. We are organizing multiple drop off locations for you to 
return your uniforms. We will send those details out soon. Once we receive your uniforms, we will begin 
processing your refund. This will include your player fees, uniform deposit and shooter shirt monies, if 
you ordered one. 
 
Please note, the Razorbacks are a non-profit organization. We understand it may be difficult at this time 
for many people, however, if you are at all interested in donating any or all of your player fees or 
uniform deposit to the organization, it would go a long ways for helping us in these troubled times as 
well. Once we send out the jersey return instructions, if you are at all interested in donating back to the 
club, please let us know. 
 
We are hopeful that over the next several weeks we will learn more about what social distancing will 
look like for us over the next few months.  Typically the Razorbacks do not have activities planned over 
the summer, however, we are committed to finding a way to have our kids play lacrosse in some form or 
fashion this summer.  Although we are unsure what that may look like at this point, we are optimistic 
about finding a way for all our athletes to play lacrosse again, and get the Razorback family reunited in 
some form. As we get more guidance and if we are able to formulate a plan, we will let you know as 
soon as possible. 
 
We hope you all are staying safe and healthy.  We miss all of our players and their families.  We can’t 
wait to get together again. 
 
Rockford Razorbacks Coaches and Directors 
 
 


